
 

OFFICIAL 

COUNCIL MEETING – 24TH FEBRUARY 2022 
 
PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2022/23  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That  
 
1. the Pay Policy Statement for 2022/23 be approved and published accordingly; 

and 
 

2. the agreed Pay Policy Statement for 2022/23 be reviewed in-year and any further 
changes be approved by the Monitoring Officer and published accordingly. 

 

 
Extract from the Minutes of the Corporate Policy Committee meeting on 10th February 
2022 
 

74  PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2022/23  
 
The Committee considered a report which outlined changes to the Pay Policy Statement 
for 2022/23. 
 
The Pay Policy Statement for 2022/2023, which reflected the expected position as at  
1st April 2022, was attached as Appendix 1 to the report. Changes since last year’s 
Statement were outlined in section 7 of the report. 
 
Members asked how many settlement agreements had been entered into in the last two 
years. The Executive Director of Corporate Services undertook to provide a written 
response. 
 
RESOLVED: That 
 
1 the in-year changes since the 2021/22 Pay Policy Statement be noted as outlined 

in section 7.4 and 7.5 of the report; 
 

2 the changes in the 2022/23 Pay Policy Statement (Appendix 1) be noted in section 
7.6 of the report; 
 

3 the Pay Policy Statement for 2022/23 be recommended to Council for approval 
and published accordingly; and 

 
4 the agreed Pay Policy Statement for 2022/23 be reviewed in-year and any further 

changes be approved by the Monitoring Officer and published accordingly. 
 


